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DUKE POWER COMPANY
P.O. box 33180

CHARLOTTE, N.C. 28249
HAL B. TUCKER TE LEPleOffE

vsosramassen, (704) 373 4838
waza. man enamewroon

November 29, 1984

Document Control Desk
U.~ S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

( Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station, Unit 1
Docket No. 50-369
LER 369/84-29

Gentlemen:

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.73 Sections (a)(1) and (d), attached is Licensee Event Report
369/84-29 concerning a high concentration of nitrogen in the upper head injection
(UNI) water accumulator, in excess of technial specification limits, which is
cubmitted in accordance with $50.73(a)(2)(i). This event was considered to be of
to significance with respect to the health and safety of the public.

As noted in the body of the report, this event lead to the discovery of improperly
installed UHI level instrumentation. The report on that is scheduled to be
cubmitted by December 7, 1984. Also under development -is a comprehensive
corrective action plan intended to preclade events of this nature from future
cccurance. This plan will be submitted when finalized.

Very truly yours,

bk /hHal B. Tucker
SAG:glb

Attachment
'

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly Mr. W. T. Orders
Regional Administrator NRC Resident Inspector '

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Coussission McGuire Nuclear Station
Suite 2900
101 Marietta Street, NW American Nuclear Insurers
Atlanta, GA 30323 c/o Dottie Sherman, ANI Library

The Exchange, Suite 245
Records Center 270 Farmington, suite 245
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations Farmington, CT 06032
1100 circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1500
Atlanta, Georgia 30339
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